
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

 

 

 

Request for Qualifications for a new project at The University of Southern Mississippi, 

Gulf Coast Research Laboratory, Cedar Point campus, located in Ocean Springs, MS. 

RFQs for the “Invertebrate Growout II Renovation” will be received in the Office of the 

Director of Procurement Services, The University of Southern Mississippi, 118 College 

Drive #5003, Hattiesburg, Mississippi, until Thursday, November 8, at 4:00 pm. 

 

The Request for Qualifications may be viewed on the Department of Procurement and 

Contract Services website: https://www.usm.edu/procurement-contract-services/current-

bid-opportunities  

 

Right is hereby reserved to reject any or all submissions. 

 

Steve Ballew 

Director of Procurement and Contract Services 

The University of Southern Mississippi 

(601) 266-4131 
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